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December 2, 2011

Dear Pals,

I’m so happy to have you join us as part of the first, official “Mrs. Paal’s Pals” group!  You were chosen by your teachers because they thought you would be great for this job!  This year we will be doing games, crafts, and cooking projects.

Your job in room 105 will be to help by playing games with your pal, assist your pal with crafts or cooking projects, and just talking and being a friend.  
Also, if you see your pal at lunch, recess, or in the hallway, please say hello or introduce your pal to other kids.  Help your pal to feel accepted outside of room 105 as well.

Please return your permission slip by Tuesday, December 6th.  I am looking forward to a great year with all of you!  Thanks for helping and for being a pal to the kids in room 105!  
Sincerely,
Mrs. Paal

